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Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

South Drexel Project

Tina Muscarella <tina@muscarella.com> Sun, Feb 6, 2022 at 6:47 PM
To: electedofficials@bexley.org

Hello,

My name is Tina Muscarella and I live at 48 S Drexel. 

I am sending you this e-mail to express my strong opposition to both plan A and plan B of the project. 

With Plan A I will be unable to turn left out of my driveway and also be unable to turn into my driveway, driving south
on Drexel. I see the same issues on other streets in Central Bexley. 

I am completely opposed to plan B because of the parking restrictions. It would limit parking for guests, contractors,
and service providers. 

Tina Muscarella


